
 

“DAINTREE” PRIMARY PROMS CHORAL CONCERT 
TUESDAY, 16TH SEPTEMBER, 2014 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am delighted to be informing you that we were once again successful in gaining a place in 
this year’s Primary Proms Choral Festival to be held at the Sydney Town Hall in the 
Daintree Concert on Tuesday, 16th September, 2014. 
 
I am allowed to bring a choir of up to 30 students from Years 3 & 4 to be part of this exciting 
opportunity. 
 
If less than or up to 30 students apply, then I will be able to take every student. If more than 
30 students are interested in taking part, then I will base my decision on a mini audition. 
 
Each student will be required to pay a $40.00 Participation Fee. This covers the cost of 
music, CD, T Shirt and fees for an accompanist at a local rehearsal later this year. 

 
Participation in the Proms Concert will also require you (or someone from your family) to 
buy tickets, travel to Sydney and attend the concert in the Sydney Town Hall on the evening 
of Tuesday, 16th September and afterwards transport your child home. I will be travelling to 
Sydney with all the children earlier that same day for our final rehearsals before the actual 
concert. 
 
The time commitment expected from your child will be reliable attendance at our weekly 
sessions (Wednesday lunchtime) and regular time spent at home practising with their CD and 
music. 
 
I cannot recommend this opportunity highly enough and I look forward to having fun as we 
learn the repertoire together. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
 
Anne Donaldson                                     Jenny Quist (Principal) 
 


